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Puget Sound Energy is working to improve 
public safety and electric reliability by 
relocating power poles farther away from 
state roadways. This effort is part of 
Washington State’s Strategic Highway Safety 
Plan, established in 2013, which focuses on 
decreasing traffic fatalities and injuries.  

The Washington State Department of 
Transportation (WSDOT) has established the 
highway “control zone”—an area adjacent 
to the roadway that should be free of 
obstructions to decrease the likelihood of cars 
coming into contact with objects in the area 
(see graphic other side). 
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As part of this effort, PSE is working to 
relocate several poles along Highway 547. 
Preliminary survey and design work will  
start soon, and the target construction date 
is 2020.

In some locations, we may need to obtain 
easements from private property owners to 
relocate poles outside of the control zone. If 
an easement is needed on your property, 
a PSE real estate representative will 
reach out to you directly.

For more information on PSE’s State 
Highway Pole Relocation and Safety 
Improvement Program, visit  
pse.com/controlzone.

For more information on the state’s Strategic 
Highway Safety Plan—Target Zero—visit 
targetzero.com.

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me anytime.

Sincerely,

Jeff McMeekin, Project Manager 
Puget Sound Energy 
1-888-404-8773 
majorprojects@pse.com
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